CLASS OF 1965
Class Dues
Our Class Dues help support the costs of the alumni magazine, newsletters,  website, donations to everything from athletics to Native American programs, class projects, reunions and all the other ongoing expenses that keep your Class operating.
As reported last year, Steve Waterhouse completed and released A Passion for Skiing and this fall our Class will distribute copies of the book to every member of the matriculating Class of 2015.  Steve is now working on Phase 2 of this project, a film documentary on the book, and all donations directly to the project will be much appreciated.  You can learn more about the book by visiting the web site http://www.passionforskiing.com 
As in the past few years, our main objective is to continue to increase the number of classmates who participate in Class activities, mini-reunions and meetings around the country.  Please support your Class by making your $65 dues payment now and by including with it an extra contribution to support our project initiatives.  You can find additional information about all of this on our Class website at http://www.alum.dartmouth.org/classes/65 
Thank you for your past support and I appreciate your participation this year.

Mike Gonnerman
Class of 1965 Treasurer
Please Print Form & Remit Payment By Check To 
Michael Gonnerman   | D'65 Class Treasurer
 65 Washington Drive | Sudbury, MA  01776
 TEL  978 443 1340 .  | FAX  978 443 1361
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

1965 Class Dues

Name:

______________________________________________________________________________

Address: 
______________________________________________________________________________

Address:

______________________________________________________________________________

City / State / Zip
______________________________________________________________________________

Telephone #
______________________________________________________________________________
Email Address:
______________________________________________________________________________
Amount:

_________________________________ 



ADDITIONAL CONTRIBUTIONS are gratefully accepted.  



Amounts over $65 will be credited to "Passion for Skiing Project"
Thank You For Participating
